
First Grade
2/7/20 Schrift & Kalitzky

Upcoming 
Events

2/7 First Friday Art Gallery Tours
2/17 Presidents Day!  No School!
2/19 Family Art Night at Oakland
2/25 Dine to Donate at DQ
2/28 No School!
3/20 School dismissed at 12:05
3/23-27     Spring Break!  No School

L.A. Log
Reading

Math Minutes
• Math Centers
• Topic 7:  Counting and Number 

Patterns to 120
 Topic Test

• Topic 8:  Tens and Ones
 Topic Opener and Partner 

Game
 Lesson 1: Counting with 

Groups of 10 and 
Leftovers 

 Lesson 2: Numbers Made 
with Ten 

 Lesson 3:  Tens and Ones
Please make sure you are practicing 
addition math facts with your child at 
night to help with their recall of their 
facts.  After your student has passed 
the addition facts he/she will move 
onto subtraction facts for the timed 
tests.

Reminders
• In our One School One Book Masterpiece by 

Elise Broach we read chapters 13-19 this week 
in class.  All of the chapters that we have 
read so far are recorded and available on 
Oakland’s website for you to watch at home 
if you would like.  

• Join us for our next Masterpiece event on 
Friday, February 7th.  The note about the 
First Friday Art Gallery Tours was sent home 
last week.

• Remember that Valentine’s are due on 
Friday, February 14th.  We will pass out 
Valentine’s in the morning that day.  Your 
child needs a Valentine for each student in 
the class.  Your child should write their name 
and each student in the class’ name on their 
Valentines.  We will make bags to collect our 
Valentine’s in at school next week.  The 
Valentine list was sent home last week and is 
also on Bloomz or my website.    

Writing

This week we read the story That Toad is Mine.  
This was a story about two friends who argue 
over a toad and how they eventually solve their 
problem.  Keep encouraging your child to read at 
home because the more practice they get, the 
better their reading will become.  I have so many 
students that have turned in a bunch of reading 
logs.  Keep up the great work!  Students need 5 
reading logs turned in by the end of the year. 
Please make sure you are practicing the sight 
words that your child doesn’t know each night.

We wrote persuasive paragraphs this 
week about the best thing to do during 
inside recess.  The kids created graphic 
organizers with their 3 reasons on Monday 
and then used them to create their 
paragraphs on Thursday.  We have been 
working a lot of the mechanics of our 
writing and editing our own work.


